
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Highlights of the week 

 
A huge well done to our Year 6 children!  
They showed enormous determination 
and resilience during SATs week.  We 
are so proud of the fabulous young 
people you are becoming. 

 

Years 2 and 3 have been to Kirkby 
Gallery this week so see an exhibition of 
artist Julia Midgely’s work.  As always, 
the children behaved beautifully and 
thoroughly enjoyed the walk. 

 

 

Coming Up… 
Wed 22nd May – Year 6 Residential Trip 

Fri 24th May – School Closes 

Mon 10th June – School Reopens 

W/B10th June – Year 1 Phonics Check 

W/B 10th June – Year 4 Multiplication Check 

Thurs 13th June – School Nurse Drop In - 2pm-3pm 

Tue 2nd July – Year 1 trip to Fun Time 

Thurs 4th July – 100% Attenders trip to Chester Zoo 

Mon 15th July – Year 2 trip to Imagine That 

Wed 17th July – Nursery Circus Skills (in school) 

Wed 17th July – Year 3 Circus Skills (in school) 

Wed 17th July – Year 6 trip to Gulliver’s World 

      ** Further Dates for class trips to follow** 

     Attendance 

The class with the highest attendance 
this week was: 

                  Mrs Elliott’s’s Class  

                           With 100%!! 

 

Wednesday Word 

Click here for this week's Wednesday Word 

 

Sun Cream and Hats 

Now that the weather has brightened up 
(mostly!) please make sure children apply 
sun cream before school and bring a hat to 
stay sun safe.    

Fundraising 

Own clothes day raised £303 for wellbeing 
resources.  Many thanks to our families for 
your support.  



 

                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                       

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online/Phone Activity 

Can we please ask families to monitor children’s online/phone app interactions with 
friends?  Unfortunately, children’s learning is being impacted as staff are spending 
increasing amounts of time sorting out issues that have arisen from online/phone app 
use. Please see below age requirements for popular apps.   

                                                Thank you for your support with this.  

 

 

Dot Art Competition 

Huge congratulations to our Winner – Tilly S-P from Year 5!  Here is the winning entry… 

 

To see the entries in 2nd and 3rd places from Lindsay B and Isla H, follow this link:   

https://schools.dot-art.com/schools/st-michael-all-angels-primary_381/  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Awards 



 

 

  


